1682, Nov 25

Mr. Peathergall Wililson

Placié 0OI1 Co., Geology Dept.
390C Thanksgiving Tower

Dallas, TX 75201

Dear SiR:

I was &ble to get 2 copy of your paper read to ne,
and was really Intrigued by 1it. I ar quire convineed that this
is the real thing, but it may take further evl ence to convince
some of the hard heades in the academic graternity of geologists!

Please keep me 1Informed on any further cdeveloprents,
especilly as to the Canadlan worker who 1le trying to esta lish
shock features in the quartz. Should you ever go down there,
let me know 80 I could see i1f there 1ls 2ny possibility of going
along.

Should T be 1n Dallas I will try to contact you Bt
since I do nost drive the probability ies not high.

I enclose coples of leaflets I formerly used in going
out in the country and canvassing for meteorlees, elther in
general or especlelly after & vrobable fall.

Sincerely,



